
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 
 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                Monday 14th March 2016 

Dear Parent,  

 

Amblecote Primary is very fortunate to have Destiny Africa Choir 

visiting us on Monday 21st March 2016 to work with our children. 

This children’s choir are from Kampala Children’s Centre, Uganda 

and through music, dance and art, the choir perform to audiences 

across the world becoming a voice for millions of suffering 

children. 

 

During their visit, they will be working with our children who are in the school choir 

and also a number of our pupils in a drumming workshop. There will also be a whole 

school assembly for the whole school in the afternoon. On the evening there will be a 

special performance for parents, which will include songs with our choir and children 

drumming with Destiny Africa Choir. 

 

Tickets will be available for the evening performance, which will start at 6.30pm. The 

tickets cost £3.00 per person and all monies from the sale of tickets will be donated 

to Destiny Africa Choir. Please complete the slip below if you would like any tickets 

and enclose it with your payment in a sealed envelope.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Mason 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

TO:  Amblecote School Office: Destiny Africa Choir Monday 21st March 2016 

 

Pupils Name : ……………………………..…..………………..……………… Class: ……………………………………… 

 

Parents Name:………………………….…………..………… Parent Signature: ………………….………………………… 

 

I would like to purchase tickets as follows:- 

 Monday 21st March 2016 

No of tickets required @ £3 each  

Total enclosed  £ 

 

Please return this slip with your total payment in an envelope.                               

Head Teacher: Mrs A Mason 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 
Fax: 01384 818336  

http://www.kampalachildren.org/

